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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope you have all had a good week and are looking forward to the weekend.  

 

A big WELL DONE to all of our Year 6 pupils this week for applying themselves so well during the SATs tests. There 

is still plenty of work to do in Year 6 until the end of the year but a bit more relaxed than the past few months 

have been. Our MHSA have provided a ’pot’ of money for our Year 6 pupils to plan and budget for ‘Leavers’ events 

in the last half term so they can decide how they want to end their time with their classmates and teachers before 

moving on to their respective high schools. I’m sure they will enjoy planning this.  

 

I mentioned last week our Jubilee Day on the last day of this half term and I have more            

information to share. As well as it being a red, white and blue non-uniform day, our school cook 

will be creating a picnic bag for each pupil who has a  school dinners so we can all enjoy a      

Jubilee picnic outside. Teachers will be creating a week of Jubilee activities using a book called 

The Queens Hat by Steve Antony as their inspiration. Let’s hope for a dry, warm and sunny week 

 

Finally….good luck to Stockport County in their last league game of the season on Sunday, as they aim to get back 

into the Football League after a number of years away. I know we have a number of County fans at Moorfield and I 

hope you all have smiles on your faces when you come into school on Monday morning.   

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 

wc 2nd May 2022 

Class of the Week: 3C 

House of the Week: Lion 

Pupil of the Week: Violet 6M 

I’ve been in communication this week with our school meals provider Taylor Shaw, as I’ve 
had some of our school community enquiring about the menu and the meals on offer.  
 
I can confirm that we have moved to the new summer 22 menu which has been developed 
by Taylor Shaw’s ‘menu development team’ then reviewed by their dieticians to ensure the 
meals meet the school food standard guidelines. Their menus also achieve the bronze 
Food for Life Standard. The menu for the summer term is included in this newsletter.  
 
Many of you will be pleased to know the salad bars in both the KS1 and KS2 halls will    
return from Monday next week to complement the main meal you choose for your child. 
We will also be posting on the school website more information from Taylor Shaw on the 
meals they provide. 
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